
“As we are moving into cooler, winter weather, we don’t want to see

our older residents have to wait in long lines outside of our clinics for

their vaccination,” says Dr. Bocking. “Moving back to using the

provincial booking system will allow people to set an appointment that

works for them to help minimize the time people need to spend at our

clinics.”

Eligible residents can also check with their primary health care

provider or local pharmacy to check and see if they are providing third

doses of vaccine.

For more details about the third dose eligibility, the Health Unit’s mass

immunization clinics or the provincial booking system, visit

www.hkpr.on.ca

PLEASE NOTE: The dates and times for the vaccination clinics are

provided by the health unit and we have no control over changes or

cancellations.
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